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Message from Susan:  

 This year has been like no other for me as I'm sure it has been for you.  However, Tiny Stitches 
is weathering this pandemic by giving back and supplying all the needs necessary for our 
layette bags.  We gave out only 25 fewer bags than in 2019.  There is less fabric in the 
warehouse but so many of the fabrics used in the completed items have either reduced your 
stashes or you have been cyber purchasing.  Thank you so much for going the extra mile. We 
could not have done it without everyone working together as a team and BOY what a 
team.  Your dedication, contributions, and the EXTRA work that went into making all of this 
possible during very, very trying times is truly appreciated.  Although it's not over yet, please 
pray that it will be soon.  HAPPY HOLIDAYS and please stay safe. 

  
January Needs: 
 Boy/Girl Changing Pads 
 Girl Lap-Front Shirts 
 Girl Sleep Sacks 
 Girl Caps 
 Boy Gowns 
 Girl Sleepers 
 
Distribution: 
December: 32 layettes, 1032 items, 21 burials 
YTD: 463 layettes, 15,534 items, 53 burials 
 


